
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

I would like to say a huge thank you to all of you for your kind contributions for 
Help for Heroes yesterday. It was lovely to see all the children dress up for Victory in 
Europe day, they all looked fabulous. All the staff and children looked wonderful in 
their sky-blue outfits and Coventry kits today in support of the Coventry City 
Football Club. We would like to wish all the players the very best of luck this evening, 
we will all be rooting for you all. Play Up Sky Blues!  
 
 

VE Day Cake sale thank you to everyone that kindly donated cakes for todays sale after school. We will let you know 
on next weeks Newsletter how much has been raised for the “Help for Heroes” charity. 
May half term Holiday club for children in Years 1 to 6 The cost is £30 per day, per child 
the club will go live today at 4pm on MC@S. Places will be based on a first come first served basis and a waiting list 
will be available. For more information please see the announcement sent on earlier this week on MC@S. Thank you. 
  
Summer Term -Parent Drop In- Wednesday 2nd July- 3.30-5.00pm this will be an opportunity for you to visit your 
child's current class, to look at their books, to have an informal conversation with their current class teacher and to 
say 'goodbye'. It will also give you the chance to visit their new classroom for the next school year and to say 'hello' 
to their new class teacher. Both children and parents are welcome to attend at any point between the above times. 
 
Urgent Appeal for a flat bed Lorry We are trying to find a flatbed Lorry with sides for the Allesley Festival 
procession on Saturday 12th July. If you know of anyone who would have public liability insurance and might be 
able to offer help,  please contact the school office or speak to Mrs Edwards on the gate. Thank you in advance.  
 
As the weather is improving I would like to remind parents that we encourage a Sun Safety policy. On the warmer 
days please can you apply suncream to your child before they come into school. Please also send a named sunhat in 
with your child to wear when they are outside. Also, as we encourage children to drink water during the day please 
can you make sure named water bottles are in school. Thank you.  
 
Have a great weekend, 

L Hoey  

Headteacher 
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Attendance  

Week beginning  28th April
– 2nd May 2025 

Highest Year 6 Mrs 
Medcraft’s class 99.13% 

Attendance. 

   Whole school 95.38% 

Our school percentage is 
above the National average 

Poppy’s thought of the week… 

 

Good Luck to all our 

Year 6 children for 

their SATS’s tests next 

week. We are so very 

proud of their super 

attitude, hard work and 

perseverance preparing 

for these tests.  

Year 1 If I ran the circus by Dr Seuss recommended by  Alex 

Year 2 The true story of the three little pigs by Jon Scieszka recommended by Primmie 

Year 3  Isadora moon by Harriet Muncaster recommended by Nell 

Year 4 Random act’s of fun by Tom Gates recommended by Miller 

Year 5 Wizards of Once Twice Magic by Cressida Cowell recommended by Nathan   

Year 6 Harry Potter and the chamber of secrets by J K Rowling recommended by Lucy 

Summer Clubs  
 
Monday - KS2 Laser Tag - Mr Barker 
Tuesday - KS2 Girl's Football - Mr Knight 

Wednesday - KS2 Gymnastics - Mr Barker   
Thursday- KS2 Boy's Football - Mr Knight 
Thursday - KS1 Laser Tag - Mr Barker  
Friday - KS1 Dodgeball - Mr Barker  

Thea R Year 2      Ava-Mari B Reception 

Theo C Year 1             George R Year 1  

Thea W Year 1             Ali A Year 4  



Another great 
Nature Makers 
session for 
Nursery. The 
children did leaf 
rubbing then 
they collected 
small and big 
leaves and 
flowers and 
made magic 
wands!  

Year 5 visited the 
National Space 
Centre to consolidate 
their learning all 
about space. They had 
a fabulous time 
programming Lego 
Mars rover models 
using their computing 
skills and all 
thoroughly enjoyed 
the planetarium and 
other exhibits!  

The Reception children got involved in some VE day celebrations, by 
creating flags and using blue and red playdough to create there own union 
jack. We also had a afternoon tea party with cake, scones with jam and 
cream and 'Tea'.  

This week, 
Year 1 have 
been learning 
all about the 
structure of a 
flowering plant 
after they 
planted their 
very own 
sunflowers. 
They have 
created their 
own 3D flower 
diagrams 
which include 
the roots, 
stem, leaves 
and petals.   

Celebrating our week  

This week in Science, our Year 4 
children started their new unit of 
Animals including Humans. For 
their first lesson, the children acted 
out how food travels through our 
digestive systems! The children learnt a 
lot from this interactive activity and 
there were a few giggles along the way!  

In Year 3, we went on a nature 
walk to look at the plants we 
could find in the local fields.   

Year 6 enjoyed 
using the   
climbing         
apparatus to  
revise maths and 
spag skills. We 
played the game 
'floor is lava' 
while trying to 
move around and 
answer a range 
of questions. We 
had great fun!   

Year 2 had a visit from Harold who talked to us about our thoughts 


